
 

 

PLAN COMMISSION MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:          Meeting Date:  

Chad Pelishek, Village Manager      7/29/2025 

      

 

Title:.  
Approval of new playground system at Harrison Athletic Association from Lee Recreation, 

LLC.  

Recommended Action:  

Motion to approve the new playground at Harrison Athletic Association from Lee Recreation, 

LLC for $58,708.00. 

 

Background and Additional Information: 
The 2025 Capital Improvements Plan included $140,000 for new lighting.  We borrowed funds 

for new lighting at HAA.  We have determined there are a number of new laws that need to be 

followed when designing lights and this project will require us to work with McMahon, the 

Village Engineer to design a new lighting system. 

 

Also, the Village’s insurance company completed playground inspections on our existing park 

system.  The insurance company is advising removal of the slide, merry go-around and swing set 

because of safety issues and chip and peeling paint that appears to be lead based.  

 

        
 



Lee Recreation, Inc. is a state negotiated contractor and provides Burke equipment that is made 

in Wisconsin.  Hence the reason for only one bid. 

 

The particular playground was selected because it handles the widest range of ages from 2 to 12 

years old.  

 

The Parks Department would handle adding mulch once the new playground is installed. 

 

Staff has communicated the change with HAA.  HAA will provide in kind donations to help 

remove the existing and remove the roof over the merry go-round. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Budget Impacts: 2025 Capital Improvements Fund  

 

Attachments: Quote for Lee Recreation and Layout 


